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Editorial 

 

A Note to Authors Regarding Submissions about Possible  

Food Safety Aspects of COVID-19 Pandemic 

 

 

 

Dear authors 

 

   Considering the COVID-19 pandemic, Journal of Food Quality and Hazards Control (J. Food Qual. Hazards Control) 

kindly invites scientists and researchers from all over the world to submit their valuable manuscript regarding possibility of 

transmission of SARS-CoV-2 via foods.  

   From the beginning of COVID-19 pandemic, we have received several manuscripts regarding coronaviruses submitted to 

this Journal. With much appreciation to those respected authors, it is emphasized that the journal welcomes only the topics 

about possible food safety aspects of coronaviruses, especially their food-borne possibility and preventive actions.  

Otherwise, it must be noted that the manuscripts about clinical aspects of coronaviruses (like pathogenesis, symptoms,  

hospital managements, treatment, etc.) are not related to the Journal scopes and therefore will be ignored to be published in 

our Journal.   

   

 

 

 © 2021, Shahid Sadoughi University of Medical Sciences. This is an open access article  

under the Creative Commons Attribution 4.0 International License. 
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